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February 24, 1984

Cary English

English & Associates

1205 Bath Street

Santa Barbara, California 93101

Dear Mr. English:

Commissioner Gilinsky has asked me to reply to your letter
of January 31, 1984, concerning the licensing cf the Diablo
Canyon nuclear power plant.

I have forwardeé your comments to the Secretariat for
inclusion in the hearing record, As this is a2 contested
case before the Commission, he cannct comment on the
substance ¢f your letter but appreciates your interest in
this matter.

Sincerely,
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Roxanne Goldmsith
Special Assistant to
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Commissioner Gilinsky



